
Ukrainian Canadian Committee, Fort William Branch fonds  

1942-1945 

1 cm. of textual records  

Administrative history 

The Ukrainian Canadian Committee, was formed in about 1941 by Ukrainian Canadians for the 

purpose of furthering the Canadian war effort and providing a body to speak for all Canadians of 

Ukrainian descent. The Fort William branch formed as a consequence of a meeting held in 

January 1942.  

Scope and Content 

Series E 36/1/1 - Scrapbook - 1 cm. - 1942-1945 

A scrapbook of clippings in both English and Ukrainian dealing with the activities of the 

Ukrainian Canadian Committee, particularly as they relate to the local Ukrainian activities 

during the war.  

 


